Mavran seer 238G 3 ST. MARK'S VICARAGE.
13 NORTH AUDLEY STREET,

REV. MICHAEL BRUCE. W. 1.

17th January 1963

Dear Miss Pintasilgo,

I am wondering whether my last letter reached you so I
am sending this to both the addresses that I have in the hope
that one of them may be right.

I am most anxious now to get your essay on the Ministry
of Women in the Church of Rome for the Symposium on the Dignity
of Women and the Heresy of Feminism as soon as possible since
it is becoming increasingly evident that the book is badly needed
and should be published without delay.

My very best wishes to you for 1963.
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Miss Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo,
The Grail International Centre,
The Tiltenberg,

Vogelenzang, Holland.
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